
From: Jandl, Lauren
To:
Subject: Public Records Request
Date: Monday, July 31, 2023 10:24:13 AM
Attachments: 2023-07-31 Jandl PRA Response to Waters.pdf

2023-07-26 PRA Request AGO Criminal Investigator.pdf

Dear Brian Waters,
 
Please find the attached correspondence related to your public records request.
 
Thank you,
 
Lauren Jandl
Chief of Staff
 
Vermont Attorney General’s Office
109 State Street
Montpelier, VT 05609
Email:  lauren.jandl@vermont.gov
Pronouns: she/her/hers
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STATE OF VERMONT 

OFFICE OF THE ATTORNEY GENERAL 
109 STATE STREET 
MONTPELIER, VT 

05609-1001 

 
July 31, 2023  
 
Brian Waters, via email to:  
 
Re: Public Records Request  
 
 
Dear Brian Waters:  
 
I write in response to your request for public records, received July 26, 2023, in which you 
requested: records sufficient to list any and all sworn law enforcement officers at the AGO or 
any of the of State's Attorneys offices. For each officer, I am looking for at least the following 
information: 

- Name 
- Job title or rank 
- Level of certification 
- Office or unit affiliation 
- Start date at the agency or office 
- 2022 salary 
- 2022 overtime pay 

 
In response to your request, the Attorney General’s Office (AGO) created the attached 
spreadsheet identifying law enforcement officers employed by the AGO, including job titles, 
levels of certification, division and unit affiliations, and start dates.   
 
Salaries for Vermont State employees are online at: https://data.vermont.gov/widgets/jgqy-2smf. 
The AGO is not the custodian of employee salary histories. To the extent you seek official 
information related to salary history and overtime pay, we recommend you contact the Vermont 
Department of Human Resources at: https://humanresources.vermont.gov/data/public-records. 
Additionally, to the extent you seek records for law enforcement officers not employed by the 
AGO, please reach out to the employing offices directly with your request.   
 
To the extent you feel information has been withheld in error, you may appeal to the Deputy 
Attorney General, Robert McDougall. Such appeal should be in writing.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
/s/ Lauren Jandl  
 
Lauren Jandl  
Chief of Staff 
 



Name Title Level of Certification AGO Division Unit AGO Hire Date
Gallant,Brandon AGO Criminal Investigator Level III Criminal Justice Division Criminal Unit 7/3/2022
Hemond,Michael AGO Criminal Investigator Level III Criminal Justice Division Medicaid Fraud and Residential Abuse Unit 11/16/2020
Merriam,Virginia AGO Criminal Investigator Level III Criminal Justice Division Medicaid Fraud and Residential Abuse Unit 7/25/2003
Raymond,Matthew AGO Criminal Investigator Level III Criminal Justice Division Criminal Unit 6/18/2011
Sawyer,Jesse AGO Criminal Investigator Level III Criminal Justice Division Criminal Unit 12/12/2016
Superneau,Sarah AGO Criminal Investigator Level III Criminal Justice Division Criminal Unit 9/12/2022




